Spellings explained
This year children will be taught spelling rules each week and will be completing a selection of activities in class to learn these rules. These could include handwriting them, chanting them, writing them in dictation style sentences, changing the words and speed spellings. All of this will take place weekly, however there will be no spellings sent home. Children who struggle with their spellings will be supported with high frequency words and within the sessions, weekly. We hope that the children enjoy the sessions with our new interactive format and tasks.
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